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January 5 is the voter registration deadline for Jan. 26 election 
 
The January 26, 2010 election is fast approaching. Multnomah County Elections today reminds voters that 
January 5 is the voter registration deadline for this election.  
 
The voter registration form is available online and must be postmarked or submitted to the Multnomah County 
Elections division by January 5.  
 
The Elections division offices, located at 1040 SE Morrison St in Portland, will be open from 8:00 a.m. to 6:00 
p.m. on Tuesday, January 5 to accommodate demand.  
 
More information about voter registration is located on the Oregon Secretary of State Elections website.  
 
Ballots will be mailed to voters on January 8. Questions about voter registration status, address changes, etc. 
may be directed to the Multnomah County Elections Division at 503-988-3720. Voters may also check 
registration status by following the Am I Registered To Vote link on the Elections division website. 
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http://www.sos.state.or.us/elections/votreg/sel500.pdf
http://www.sos.state.or.us/elections/
https://secure.sos.state.or.us/eim/vr/showVoterSearch.do

